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ci 

  

South Street Campus cafeteria. 

     During the event, more than 150 people 

enjoyed apples and candy and learned more 

about our #spreadkindness event. We are 

committed to putting Civility Into Action. 

      During the month of October, the Civility 

Committee held two Apple events. We gave 

away apples and candy to students and staff 

at the Albert Sherman Center Café and the 

Students and Staff enjoy apples and candy dur-

ing our first event of the year. Take 2—one for a 

friend and one for you! 

November: Spread civility with thank 

you cards for other employees or man-

agers at the Albert Sherman Cafeteria  

and the South Street Cafeteria. 

Pick up your thank you cards on Mon-

day, November 18th from 12—1 p.m. 

at the Albert Sherman Center Café and  

on Friday, November 22nd, 12—1 p.m. 

at the South Street cafeteria. Give them 

to a co-worker, manager or another 

employee. We will offer interoffice en-

velopes to send them to other depart-

ments. 

To learn more about our committee, go 

to our website: 

http://bit.ly/UMMSCivility 

We meet monthly and all are welcome to 

attend and learn more. To learn more, go 

to our website. 

 

- One kind word can change 

someone’s entire day. 

At the end of the events, the remaining apples were 

donated to the Worcester County Food Bank. Thanks to 

Nexdine for donating to our cause! 

http://bit.ly/UMMSCivility

